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Date:      May 2016  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 
A 2

nd
 dose of Measles/Mumps/Rubella (MMR) and a 2

nd
 dose for varicella is required by the 

Maryland State Department of Health and Mental Hygiene prior to entry into any Maryland public 

school.  As you prepare your child to enter kindergarten in the fall, you will need to provide 

documentation from your child’s health care provider. 

 

 

 Documentation that the required immunization has been received, or 

 Documentation of age-appropriate immunity, or 

 Documentation of a medical contraindication 

 

 

Schedule an appointment for your child to receive the immunization with your child’s health care 

provider and return the completed documentation to school as soon as possible.   

If you need assistance with your child’s immunizations, please contact your school’s Registered 

Nurse at  240-236-2010.   

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Bridgid Knott RN BSN  

Registered Nurse   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


